
From: Beth Huffman <bethhuffman@bellsouth.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/22/2017 12:20:08 PM
Subject: Re: Read: MEDICAID APPLICATION PENDING #4781967333

It is approved now, thanks for reading my email, the medicaid office called Friday . 


On 5/22/2017 12:13 PM, Lt. Governor's Office wrote:


Your message 
 

To: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Subject: MEDICAID APPLICATION PENDING #4781967333
 
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 9:48:23 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
 

was read on Monday, May 22, 2017 12:13:59 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada).

 

 
Final-recipient: RFC822; LtGov@scstatehouse.gov 
Disposition: 

automatic-action/MDN-sent-automatically; displayed 
X-MSExch-

Correlation-Key: RmPemS033EOmhs/ADmc/1g== 
Original-Message-ID: 

<47328310-5c35-d818-07d6-451a7ac74b60@bellsouth.net> 
X-Display-Name: 

Lt. Governor's Office 
 


 
--  
Elizabeth S. Huffman 
Business Manager 
100 Berkeley Lane 
POB 1120

 
Goose Creek, SC 29445 
P 843-553-5235 
F 843-793-2055 


bethhuffman@bellsouth.net 
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